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Allah is the Creator of 
all things.
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Allah created the seven 
heavens, one above 

the other.
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Allah created the sun, 
which shines so brightly.
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Allah created the moon 
that shines at night.
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Allah created the stars 
that twinkle high.
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Allah created the 
earth on which 
you and I live.
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Allah created the angels 
out of light. They praise 

Allah day and night.
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Allah created the jinn 
from fire, some righteous 

and some evil.
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Allah created all of us, 
both girls and boys.
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Allah created wild 
animals such as monkeys, 

elephants, giraffes, 
and tigers.

P-10



Allah created domestic 
animals such as cats, 

goats, cows, and rabbits.
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Allah created fish in the 
water, large and small, 

red, white, and blue.
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Allah created birds 
with feathers, all 
of which fly, such 

as peacocks, doves, 
and eagles.
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Allah created trees, 
small and large, with 
leaves, flowers, and 

tasty fruits.

P-14



Allah created strong 
mountains, some low 

and some high.
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Allah created seas 
with roaring waves 
and rivers flowing 

here and there.
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Allah created reptiles, 
some of which crawl on 
their bellies and others 

walk on their feet.
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Allah created insects, 
tiny but numerous, like 

ants, cockroaches, 
and bugs.
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From the vastness of 
space to the smallest 

flea, everything 
has been created by 

Allah alone.
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Let us believe in Allah, 
the Creator of all 

things, and worship 
Him alone.
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1	 Who created all of us?

2	 Who created the sun, 

the moon, and the stars?

3	 Whom should we worship?

REVIEW YOUR READING
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